
Sixty-eighth Legislative Assembly of North Dakota 
Re: Testimony in favor of HB 1207 
Attn: Representatives, 
I, Todd Kjelland am writing in strong favor of passing House Bill 1207. 
In lieu of new information continuously being publicly revealed regarding 
all aspects of public and private handling of the Covid 19 medical 
“emergency” it is in the best interest of the North Dakota citizens to 
hold North Dakota Department of Health responsible for any and all harm 
caused by intentional withholding and/or promotion of discredited 
information. 
HB 1207 would be a start to acquire transparency for medical tragedies. 
In addition I would like it to see  a yearly independent audit of 
reported information to assure a website is reporting accurate numbers. 
Thank you for your time. It’s a DO PASS for HB 1207 for me. 
Todd Kjelland 
701-331-2956 
emocoach@live.com 


